

TO              Health Economics Program Members and Potential Authors
FROM:       Michael Grossman, Kitt Carpenter, and Bob Kaestner
DATE         January 29, 2020
RE:             Call for Papers, Health Economics Workshop, NBER Summer Institute 2020

The Health Economics Program Workshop at the 2020 NBER Summer Institute will take place on Monday, July 20 at the Royal Sonesta Hotel in Cambridge, MA. We are interested in soliciting papers on issues related to the economics of substance use and abuse, economic aspects of obesity, and economic approaches to the determinants of the health of infants, children, and adults. Since we want to allow sufficient time for discussion, six papers will be presented at the Institute.

If you have a paper that you would like to present, please upload a copy here no later than noon (EST) March 18, 2020 at http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI20HE.  Please note that we will not consider abstracts.  Submissions must be completed papers. A paper may be submitted to one or two sessions.  When submitting to two sessions, please use the text box to indicate which is your first choice presentation venue, and also provide a brief (less than 500 character) explanation of why the paper is well suited to multiple meetings. 
Please share this information with colleagues who may have a paper suitable for the program.  Papers by researchers with and without NBER affiliations, by early career scholars, and by researchers from under-represented groups, are welcome. 

If you have any questions, please contact us at mgrossman@gc.cuny.edu, kaestner.robert@gmail.com, or christopher.s.carpenter@vanderbilt.edu.
